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-IA. B. Davis
Chief Fuel Pacility and Fiaterials Safety Branch

S u lear Regulatory Commission , j 7 7/ V-S /
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Davis,

In regard to the inspection conducted by Mr. Hyatt at Mid-State
Technical Institute, Wisconsin Rapids, Wisconein earlier this year,
we (Mid-State) have taken the following action to correct what Mr.
Hyatt felt were unsafe practices.

1. We.have obtained an additional film badge from Landauer
and this. film badge will be worn whenever any person
operates the density meter. Vnis means that we now have I

two film badges at Mid-State for the purpose of checking
the density meter.

The two film badges will be sent to Landauer on a monthly basis
and we have entered into a yearly contract with Landaue;.

I believe this should correct the problem that Mr. Hyatt i
noticed. If additional steps need be taken, please let me know. |

iSincerely,
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DavidC.E[ersten-

' Mid-Stat'e T'echnical Institute$
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